








SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Non-Profit Assistance - We are recommending a significant expansion of funding 
assistance to our Non-profit community compared to what was allocated through 
CARES. Our Non-profits provide essential community support" services that will assist 
in our recovery and increase our resiliency as a County moving forward. 

Revenue Backfill - ARP provides eligibility for revenue backfill of lost revenue due to 
the negative economic impacts of COVI0-19. The recommended expenditures for 
revenue backfill center primarily on dramatically reduced interest income and funding for 
specific departments that were particularly hard hit through the loss of user fees due to 
COVID-19. 

Rental Assistance - The County has received a separate allocation of $57 million in 
Federal funds earlier in 2021. These funds will be used to assist with rental and utility 
relief for impacted residents. 
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Attachment A 

ARP Allocation Plan
Executive Office 

Recommendation



ARPA 1st Payment $239 million  

Infrastructure 

Economic Recovery $54 million 

$45 million 

Housing & Homelessness  

County Departments Response 

Revenue Backfill 

$48 million 

Rental Assistance $57 million 

Non-Profit Assistance  

$22 million 

$20 million 

$50 million 

Recommended 
April 27, 2021 
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